



City of Cleveland Office of the Council

Martin J. Sweeney President of City Council

April 26, 2010

Alan R. Schriber, Chairman Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 180 E. Broad Street Columbus, OH 43215-3793

RE: Case Number: 10-388-EL-SSO

RECEIVED-DOCKETING DIV 2010 APR 27 AM 8: 43 PUCO

Dear Mr. Schriber:

I am writing to fully support the Cleveland Clinic language contained in the electric security plan ("ESP") filed by Ohio Edison, The Cleveland Electric Illuminating Company and Toledo Edison on March 23, 2010. The Cleveland Clinic provision in the ESP will enable the organization to make a \$1.4 billion investment at their Main Campus location to meet growing local, regional, national and international demand.

Cleveland Clinic has a proven track record of creating good jobs for those in our community. The organization currently employs over 40,000 individuals across a network of facilities in Northeast Ohio. Cleveland Clinic will add more than 1,000 new in-house jobs as a result of the \$1.4 billion investment. The construction effort will generate hundreds of additional jobs.

Cleveland Clinic's planned capital projects and the opportunities they represent are very important to the City of Cleveland.

I ask that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio give favorable consideration to the Cleveland Clinic provision within the ESP. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Martin J. Sween Council President

is is to certify that the images appearing are an scurate and complete reproduction of a case file ocument delivered in the regular course of business.